
 

 

 

 

 

DEANERY SYNOD REPORT – 2024 

 

Tessa Haughton was re-elected at the APCM in May 2024 to represent the 

Beacon Parish. 

There were 3 meetings during 2024. In addition, Tessa also attended the 

Deanery Autumn Finance Meeting in September. 

 Deanery Synod – Sayers Common – 8 February 2024. Fr David and 

Tessa attended. There was an interesting presentation by Steff 

Shepherd from Open the Book. Open the Book is popular with many 

schools. Teams can use their own story telling techniques, props, 

Makaton signing and sign boards.  

 Deanery Synod – Henfield – 21st May 2024. Tessa attended. Colin 

McFarlin, Volunteer Senior Waste Prevention Advisor, West Sussex 

County Council gave an interesting talk on recycling although this was 

targeted at West Sussex rather than East Sussex 

 Deanery Autumn Finance Meeting – Burgess Hill – 24 September 2024 

– attended by Ian Henley and Tessa. 

 Deanery Synod – 20 November 2024 – unfortunately Tessa was unable 

to attend due to a personal commitment. 
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